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Registration Open for Spring 2023 Person-Centered 
Planning Virtual Training Sessions for MLTC Plans & 
SADC Sites 
 
Good Morning, 
  
The New York State (NYS) Department of Health (DOH) would like to remind your MLTC plan 
that the person-centered planning statewide training initiative is scheduling the Spring 2023 
series of virtual module trainings. These will take place from early March to April. Please see the 
attachment for details, as well as registration links and the additional information below. All 
plans are strongly encouraged to attend. DOH also strongly encourages all Social Adult Day 
Care (SADC) sites to attend the Spring 2023 sessions, as part of HCBS compliance activities. 
Please forward this message to your plan’s contracted SADC sites.  
 
Person-Centered Planning Training Registration: 

• Person-Centered Planning Statewide Training Information & Registration 
• Person-Centered Planning Resource Library 

 
There are six virtual training modules on topics related to person-centered planning. The six 
modules can be taken in order, but it’s not required. There is also a Learning Institute beginning 
in two weeks that the SADC sites can register for. Please see the attachment for details on the 
sessions, along with the dates and times. These sessions can be used as refreshers, for 
anyone that has previously attended. 
 
Capacity for these training events is limited, so please register as soon as possible! 
 
If your plan or any contracted SADC sites need assistance in registering, or accommodations, 
please contact: nydohpcptraining@pcgus.com. 
 

NYS DOH 
Bureau of Managed Long Term Care (BMLTC) 
BMLTC Surveillance Unit 
Social Adult Day Care (SADC) Compliance Team 
 
 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cvent.com%2Fc%2Fcalendar%2Fa80427e7-4d30-4cfe-864b-a4080b07e48e&data=05%7C01%7CRobert.Snell%40health.ny.gov%7C6ac626d001274299373808db15e0f6e4%7Cf46cb8ea79004d108ceb80e8c1c81ee7%7C0%7C0%7C638127829145126618%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MWv7gh1BqUOQyq0S9ziT4V%2BpJOhsNcXNFA30EjJ6nKk%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.health.ny.gov%2Fhealth_care%2Fmedicaid%2Fredesign%2Fperson-centered_planning%2Findex.htm&data=05%7C01%7CRobert.Snell%40health.ny.gov%7C6ac626d001274299373808db15e0f6e4%7Cf46cb8ea79004d108ceb80e8c1c81ee7%7C0%7C0%7C638127829145126618%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qRwUKa5i80yc5dxTEOz5IvuxLAXJ%2BrSiFVhsbe2W7Cw%3D&reserved=0
mailto:nydohpcptraining@pcgus.com

